
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING RELATED TO THE  
 

LOWER ELKORN NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT 
 

 AND DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESORUCES 
 

 JOINTLY DEVELOPED VOLUNTARY INTEGRATED WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN 
 

The Lower Elkhorn NRD (LENRD) has been working with the Nebraska Department of Natural Resources 
(NeDNR) to develop a Voluntary Integrated Water Management Plan for the District. The planning process 
included the engagement of surface water and groundwater stakeholders throughout the LENRD.  
 
The LENRD and NeDNR are jointly hosting a public information meeting on Thursday, August 9, 2018, 
at 6:00 p.m. Central Time at the Lower Elkhorn NRD office located at 1508 Square Turn Blvd., Norfolk, 
Nebraska.  Attendees will have the opportunity to learn about the stakeholder involvement process as well 
as the contents of the voluntary integrated management plan.  
 
An agenda for the meeting will be made available beginning Thursday, July 26, 2018, during normal 
business hours at the offices of LENRD and the NeDNR, and on the NeDNR’s website at dnr.nebraska.gov. 
Individuals with disabilities may request auxiliary aids and services necessary for participation by 
contacting Beth Eckles at least 8 days prior to the hearing at the NeDNR, 301 Centennial Mall South, P.O. 
Box 94676, Lincoln, Nebraska, 68509-4676, telephone number (402) 471-2363, or email: 
Beth.eckles@nebraska.gov 
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